Please find below NASSCOM'’s Quote on Aadhaar Bill 2016 for your reference.

NASSCOM welcomes the Lok Sabha’s decision today, to pass the Aadhaar Bill 2016. The bill will help
bring transparency to the process of subsidy transfers and will also act as a one stop window for all
government schemes intended to benefit the lower strata of the society. We are confident that this
move will enable Aadhaar to be a key pillar in the creation of digital infrastructure in the country as
well as a crucial catalyst in the realization of the PM’s vision of a Digital India.



